
THURSDAY, FEB 21, 2019 // 5 - 7 PM

LOCATION //
CITY AND COUNTY BUILDING

451 S. State Street
Salt Lake City, UT. 84114

Fourth Floor Hallway

Join our Open House for an opportunity to
ask questions about the proposals,
amendments and applications.

Open Houses are held the third Thursday
of every month from 5:00 - 7:00 pm in the
fourth floor hallway of the City and County
Building.

No formal presentations will be given.

AGENDA
MITIGATION OF RESIDENTIAL HOUSING LOSS ORDINANCE -
TITLE 18.97

The Housing and Neighborhood Development Division of Salt Lake City is proposing
revisions to City Code 18.97, Mitigation of Residential Housing Loss. 

The intention of the revisions is:
1) to clarify the language to focus on the net loss of housing, from residential to non-
residential use that would result in a net loss of dwelling units, and

2) simplify replacement parameters or fee assessment processes.

The City is seeking to effectively mitigate future loss of housing which can cause
displacement of residents and increase pressure on the housing market.



Public input is welcome at an Open House, February 21, 2019, 5:00 – 7:00 pm at the
City and County Building, 441 South State Street, 4th Floor, 84114.

PETITION NUMBER // PLNPCM2019-00070
STAFF // Tony Milner
CONTACT INFO. // 801.535.6168 // tony.milner@slcgov.com

CAN'T MAKE IT?
Visit our page for information related to these projects or contact our staff.

SALT LAKE CITY
PLANNING DIVISION
451 S. State Street, Room 406
Salt Lake City
​UT. 84114
​PO Box 145480

801.535.7700 // zoning@slcgov.com
SLC.GOV/PLANNING

https://www.slc.gov/planning/public-meetings/open-houses/
https://www.slc.gov/planning/

